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1-80/1-380 Systems Interchange

Traffic Impact Update

Weather permitting, there will be changes coming to two exit ramps in the |-

80/1-380 interchange beginning tomorrow. See below for details.




Exit 239B: I-80 West to 1-380 North Ramp

Drivers will be transitioned onto new pavement from 1-80 west to 1-380 north
(Exit 239B). This change means that drivers will need to prepare to merge and
exit 1-80 one half (1/2) of a mile east of the previous location. This change is
anticipated to be in place until Fall 2021. See the map provided below for more

details.

Missed the new exit? Don’t worry — use the alternate route noted in the map

below.
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Exit 96: U.S. 218 North to 1-80 East

Drivers will be transitioned onto new pavement from U.S. 218 north to I-80 east
(Exit 96). This change means that drivers will need to prepare to merge and exit
U.S. 218 one quarter (1/4) of a mile north of the previous location. This change

is anticipated to be in place for up to 4 months. See the map provided below for



more details.

Missed the new exit? Don’t worry — use the alternate route noted in the map

below.
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During construction, all closures are subject to change at any time. Remember,

if you drive the 1-80/1-380 Systems Interchange, follow 511ia.org to get the



most current information about closures, lane shifts, and other construction-

related impacts.




